
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Y4 Skipping Festival 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
                                                  
Your child has been invited to take part in a skipping festival on Tuesday 3rd June 
2025 at Rotherham Leisure Complex.  This event will take place 9:30am-12:30pm. 
 
All Local Authority risk assessments have been completed. The children will be 
travelling by WPT mini-bus and the bus will depart school at 9am and return to 
school by 1pm.  
 
We will be taking part in skipping so the children will be required to have: 
 

● appropriate PE kit with no jewellery and hair tied up. (White t shirt and Black 
shorts / joggers) 

● trainers 
● packed lunch 

 
School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow 
the school code of conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the 
visit for children who do not meet the acceptable criteria. If you are happy for your 
son/daughter to go on this visit, please complete the google form, the link will be in 
the email with this letter. 
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the 
visit, the telephone number is 01709 828242 and staff will be contacted and your 
child informed.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Fox 


